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A Note from the Principal 
Important things to remember during arrival and dismissal 

• If you are picking up in the front carline, you must stay in your car.  

This is a loading zone. 

• Move your car forward when prompted by the adults.  Do not stop 

to pick your child up if there is room in front of you to move 

forward. 

• Students are not allowed to cross the crosswalk in the parking lot 

without an adult. 

• Use the crosswalk at the front of the school.  This is the only 

crosswalk in the parking lot so it is important to model for our 

students how to stay safe and follow traffic laws. 

• If you would like to meet your child at their dismissal site, park your 

car in the lot. 

• Please obey traffic rules and signs.  This includes parking in the 

handicap spots without the proper identification, parking in drop off 

zones, not using crosswalks, not parking in front of someone’s 

driveway, etc. 

• Be kind and patient.  We are all working hard to ensure your child’s 

safety.  
Thank you, 

Moira Kennedy  

 



 

 

 

We are hiring!  If you are interested in being a part of the Herd, we have para-

professional positions and crossing guard positions available!  Please inquire at the 

front office! 

 

 

We love dogs, but they cannot be on school property unless 

they are a service dog or are certified ADA.    Thank you for understanding. 

 

Bell Schedule 
Morning 

(M-T-W-TH-F) 

First bell: 7:50 AM 

Tardy bell: 8:00 

Afternoon 

(M-T-TH-F) 

2:45 

Afternoon 

(W) 

1:45 

*There is no adult supervision before 7:50 AM.  Please do not drop your children 

off before then.  Children should not be playing on the playground before or after 

school unless they have an adult supervisor such as a parent or other family 

member. 



 

 

Overdue and Lost Books 

 

 
 

If the book is overdue, please have the student bring the book into the library to 
renew. We would prefer to have the student continue reading the book and finish 
it and not worry about returning it. 
 

Options if a book cannot be found, or if it is damaged and unrepairable: 
1. Contact the teacher to look in the classroom and desk for the book to 

make sure it is not in that area. 
2. Contact Teacher Librarian, Kim Casali at kcasali@cherrycreekschools.org  
3. If necessary, please use this link: 

https://cherrycreek.revtrak.net/elementary-schools/elementary-schools-a-
k/buf/buf-library/ 

 to pay for the book or scan with phone. 
4. A suggested price for damaged/lost books at our school is $15. Once you 
pay for the book please email kcasali@cherrycreekschools.org with the book title 
and payment information. 
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Upcoming Events 
What When 

PTCO General Meetings September 14th, 6:00 pm, BUF library 

PASS Meetings September 21st, 6:00 pm, BUF library 

Getting to Know You 

conferences 

Week of August 29th 

  

District Level  

  

PASS  Wednesday, August 31 

6:00-7:30 

Instructional Support Facility (ISF) – 5416 South 

Riviera Way, Aurora, CO 80015  

 

District Accountability September 7  

6:00-7:30 

Instructional Support Facility (ISF) – 5416 South 

Riviera Way, Aurora, CO 80015  

 
 

 

 



 

 


